

February 13, 2008

Mr. Rod Diridon, Sr.

President and Chairman
California Trolley & Railroad Corp.
c/o Mineta Transportation Institute
210 North 4th Street, 4th Floor
San Jose, CA 95112

Dear Mr. Diridon,

The RGNPA would like to formally support your proposal for a railroad museum that would be built in the Guadalupe River Gardens.

We were excited to hear about this historical project whose site will be two miles from our neighborhood. Our neighborhood association is interested in preserving history not only in the perimeters of our Association, but in the larger community itself. This is a great project that would add to the history of the community.

If there is anyway we can assist in this project in the future, we would like to know.

I can be reached at 408-506-0506 or by e-mail ldittes@igc.org.

Respectfully,

Linda Dittes RGNPA President

P.O. BOX 28761 • SAN JOSE, CA • 95159 PHONE: 408-236-2150